
 

 
“The City of Victoria recognizes the Songhees and Esquimalt Nations in whose traditional territories we live and work “Hay swx qa” 

 
No . 1  Ce n t e n n i a l  Sq u a r e   V i c t o r i a   B r i t i s h  Co l u mb i a   Ca n a d a   V8 W 1 P6  

Te l e p h o n e  ( 2 5 0 )  3 6 1- 0200   Fa x  ( 250 )  361 - 0348   Ema i l  ma yo r @vi c t o r i a . c a  

 
 
 
October 25, 2024 
 
Elizabeth Cull, Chair 
Finance Committee 
Victoria & Esquimalt Police Board 
 
 
Dear Chair Cull, 
 
At its October 24, 2024, Closed Council meeting, Victoria City Council adopted the following 
Motion: 
 
(That Council) Request the Mayor to write to the Police Board Finance Committee advising that 
Victoria City Council requests the Board revise their budget request to reduce the requested 
amount by $2.085 million, of which $1.8 million would be the Victoria portion. 
 
I would be pleased to discuss this further with you at your convenience. Given that this direction 
arises from a Closed meeting, I would ask that you do not share this letter or its content beyond 
those essential to your discussions and revisions. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Marianne Alto 
Victoria Mayor 
 
 


